Huntly Primary School

Knowledge is Power - Matauranga Maramatanga

Newsletter

23 July 2025 Term 3: Week 2 School Roll: 187

Kia ora e te whaanau,

Welcome back to Term 3! | hope everyone had a restful break
and is ready for another great term of learning and fun at Huntly
Primary.

A very warm welcome to our new office staff A very warm welcome to our new office
staff member, Mrs H [Whaea Sandie, who has joined us this term. She will be in the
office from Tuesday to Friday and is settling in well as she learns the ropes—please
pop in and say hello when you get a chance.

This term we have some exciting events coming up. Our annual Cross Country is
scheduled, and Mrs Kisiona is planning this special event for our students and
whaanau on Friday 15 August—wed love to see you there cheering on our tamariki.

Our Years 5-8 classes—Rooms 7/, 8, 1, and 12—will be heading to Rangiriri on
Wednesday 20 August to visit the historic trenches and deepen their understanding of
our local history. This links perfectly with our learning focus for the term, which is
Kingitanga.

We also want to remind everyone about the importance of attending school every
day, all day. Every day at school counts towards your childs learning, progress, and
connection with their classmates. If your child is going to be absent for any reason,
please remember to contact the office and let us know the reason for the absence.

It's shaping up to be a busy and exciting term of learning, and we look forward to
sharing it with you all.

Ngaa mihi nui, NDANC'E
wTTERS!

Justine Brock
Tumuaki | Principal

HUNTLY PRIMARY SCHOOL VALUES our Ter Three PB4L value

we are focusing on is

Wairua Pai - Having a good
spirit
Parents and Caregivers please join us
each Monday for our PB4L Assembly in
the Hall at 9.10am

Perseverance Ownerchip Excellence




HUNTLY PRIMARY SCHOOL - BOARD ELECTIONS 2025

“The school triennial election will take place this term. Our election day is 8" September.
Nominations and voting all takes place online. You should have received an email or

a form in the post regarding nominations, all nominations close on the 4" August.

Supporters

SCHOOL PHOTOS
and Sponsors

The codes have been emailed to families from Photolife parents, please support
please contact the office if you haven’t received these. ourlocal businesses
You can use your code to view then order directly, class S

and individual photos from Photolife
https://photolife.co.nz/

Driveways, Paths, Patios,
Pool Surrounds, Feed Pads, House Pads
All Commencial 1and Residential Concrote

Old Whiteware o
Disposal Service

Pickup fees from:

Congratulations to our
Week 1 Certificate winners o m .
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SAVE THE DATE Text or Call 0220447008
Cross Country Day
Friday 15™ August

Rivertown
. Blectrical

Guitar lessons are underway this term with Mr Venimore
Wednesday's - Room 12 )
Thursday’'s - Room 11 and additional students /

Whaea Michelle has been making the —— e DS
Breakfast Club look amazingOpen daily from 8.15 - 8.45am
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Get the Skool Loop -
School App

Download on the GETITON
tore ® Google Play




